
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to prioritize youth issues

During Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, meeting with Sheikh Mishan

Al-Khazraji,  the  head  of  the  Sunni  Endowment  on  22/11/2023,  they  discussed  the  current

priorities, challenges faced by youth, strategies for addressing them, and the role of the

religious institution in tackling these issues. His Eminence affirmed the importance of

collaboration among various institutions, the necessity of effective communication, and the

harmonization of religious discourse with the prevailing realities. H.E. advocated for the

utilization of modern communication tools to convey essential concepts.

H.E. highlighted drugs as a significant challenge and called for the religious and intellectual

empowerment of youth to combat this menace. 

Regarding the Palestinian situation, H.E. emphasized the importance of Islamic unity in

supporting the Palestinian people. H.E. praised the positions taken by religious authorities,

on top of which is Imam Sayyid Al-Sistani, whose statement provided a clear roadmap for

supporting the Palestinians.


